
 

 

 

 

  

 

 TO: Commission Members 

 FROM: Lynnisse Roehrich-Patrick 
Executive Director 

 DATE: 30 January 2014 

SUBJECT: Staff Service Awards and Staff Update 

One of our staff members has reached a milestone for state government service this year. Leah 
Eldridge, Research Manager, will attain 15 years of service as of February 1. 

In addition, Catherine Corley has accepted a position with the Tennessee Revenue Department 
as statistical research specialist, effective February 7.  

Jennifer Barrie has joined our staff as a research associate.  Jennifer has a master of science 
degree from Lipscomb University’s Institute for Sustainable Practice and Community 
Sustainability. 

Please join me in congratulating Leah, in wishing Catherine well, and in welcoming Jennifer to 
our staff. 
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